Curriculum and Programming Committee Minutes

On Tuesday, November 4th, the Curriculum and Programming Committee met to discuss and review:

- 1. List of dual enrollment courses with S.M.C.C. and U.S.M.
- 2. K-5 Benchmark Assessment data from June, 2014.
- 3. Completed Curriculum Review Cycle document.

Greg Bartlett, Asst. Superintendent has received from Principal Shanna Crofton a list of dual enrollment opportunities for B.H.S. students as follows:

Dual enrollment with SMCC: Painting 180 - offered alongside Art 3 curriculum.

Dual enrollment with U.S.M. AP Statistics, AP Calculus AB, and AP Calculus BC.

Cherie White, Administrative consultant reviewed the June, 2014 assessment data for grades K to 5 in Literacy. She broke down the scores for students from November to June on the DRA (Developmental Reading Assessment) and the DAZE assessment. John Paige, Curriculum Coordinator and Cherie White, Administrative consultant further reviewed with the committee the status of the Curriculum Review Cycle. This document will be shared with the full board at our next school board meeting.

Discussion of how Technology curriculum should be integrated in to the overall curriculum was discussed and it was decided that Cherie White, Administrative Consultant and John Paige, Curriculum Coordinator will meet with Sue Woodhams, Technology Director to discuss this issue. The committee discussed the importance of both formative and summative assessments and the various information and data that teachers receive and in turn share with parents about student learning. This type of student data and information is shared as well at parent conferences in November and in April.